
 

Dear Parents/Carers,        31/03/2025 

School Uniform Expectations – Important Reminder 

I hope that you and your family are keeping well and I wish to express my thanks for your support 

over the past academic year. 

As we approach the warmer months, I would like to take this opportunity to remind all parents and 

carers of our school uniform expectations. Ensuring that pupils adhere to our uniform policy helps 

maintain high standards and fosters a sense of pride and discipline.  Our uniform policy has NOT 

changed and can be found at https://www.heronhallacademy.org.uk/file/64ad27fbc6178 

General Uniform Guidelines 

• Coats and hats are not permitted inside the school building. 

• All pupils must bring their blazer to school every day. 

• Pupils who do not adhere to the uniform expectations will receive appropriate sanctions. 

• Trainers are not permitted; all pupils must wear formal school shoes. 

• If you require financial assistance with uniform, please contact the school office for support. 

PE Kit Expectations (Year 7 & Year 8) 

• Pupils must wear the official HHA PE kit on their allocated PE days. 

• Leggings and branded tracksuit bottoms are not allowed; only plain black tracksuit bottoms 

are permitted. 

• Pupils must also bring their blazer on PE days. 

• Any pupil arriving in incorrect PE or school uniform will be sent home to change. 

Additional Reminders 

• Baseball caps are not allowed and will be confiscated if worn. 

• Pupils are expected to dress smartly and act smartly at all times. 

We appreciate your support in maintaining our high standards. Should you have any concerns or 

require assistance with uniform, please do not hesitate to contact the school office so that your child 

is appropriately dressed for the term starting after the Easter holiday.  

I wish you all a restful break over the upcoming Easter holidays.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Arthur Barzey 

Headteacher 
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